
HELLO AND HAPPY SUMMER BREAK DWA FAMILIES!

We are Discovery Kids Out of School Care! We have been operating multiple childcare facilities 
in Calgary as Discovery Tots Dayhome and have been specializing in childcare for over 15 years. 
Discovery Kids is a new and exciting endeavour and we are absolutely thrilled to partner with 
Delta West Academy for the 2022/2023 school year!

We will be offering care for K - 6 students after school every day until 5:30pm (this includes 
early dismissal days), as well as care for PD days and spring break from 7:30am to 5:30pm. 
Students will have time to complete after school homework on a daily basis but also be 
challenged and stimulated physically and mentally with our play based curriculum. At this time 
we do not have summer care for 2023 on the docket but will strongly consider the possibility 
based on parental demand. If you are interested in summer care for next year please let us 
know! 

During PD days and spring break we will keep children occupied with field trips to Telus Spark, 
the Calgary Zoo and multiple Calgary museums and parks, as well as featuring special in-house 
guests like Calgary Emergency Services (fire department, police department, EMS), Calgary 
Public Library, child yoga instructors, dance instructors and so much more! 

We will also be working with Healthy Hunger for some of the PD and spring break days so that 
you don’t always have to worry about packing lunches!

Our director, Barbara Wonko B.Ed spent over 10 years as a teacher specializing in grades K-6, 
not to mention the invaluable experience she gained while raising her own 4 children. She has 
an unparalleled passion for childcare and is quite literally counting the days until she is able to 
pour into and enrich the lives of your children next year.

Our fee schedule for next year was sent out in the most recent DWA newsletter and we are 
now accepting registrations for next year's out of school programming. Please feel free to 
reach out to us via email at info@discoverykidsosc.ca to secure a space for your child and for 
any additional information you require.

We are so very much looking forward to meeting all of you and making the 2022/2023 school 
year the best it can be!

Sincerely, 

The Discovery Kids Out of School Care Team



After School Care Fee Schedule 2022-2023 

 

Component Monthly Fees 

After School Only (Includes ½ days)   3:30pm-5:30pm $525.00 

PD Days Only (7 Days, $695 annually) $69.50 

Spring Break Only (8 Days, $795 annually) $79.50 

After School w/PD Days $595.00 

After School w/ PD Days & Spring Break $675.00 

 

 

Drop-In Fees: 

$30/day - Drop in after school care. 

$15/hr - Drop in hourly care. 

$105/day - Drop in PD/Spring break care. 

 


